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Wednesday 18th January 2023 
 
Multiplication Tables Check and TTRS Workshop – Tuesday 24th January, 2.30pm.  
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
As you are aware, Year 4 will complete the compulsory Multiplication Tables Check between 
Monday 5th June and Friday 16th June 2023. We would like to thank you all for your continued effort 
and support with your children – the uptake and effort upon TTRS has been incredible and the 
progress the children have made has been wonderful to see.  
 
To continue to move forward with this, we are inviting you into school next week, on Tuesday 24th 
January (2.30pm – 3.15pm), to participate in a workshop with your child and their class teachers.  
 
During this session, you and your child will be able to work collaboratively and complete an 
unofficial times tables check with an element of fun and explore their TTRS account. The aim of this 
session is to continue to raise the profile of the multiplication tables check, give you valuable 
information about the upcoming MTC whilst providing you with additional resources to further 
support your child at home. 
 
Please note, for 4MR, this will also provide an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new class 
teacher. 
 
Please return the attached slip to your child’s class teacher by Monday 23rd January 2023 to enable 
us to prepare for this session. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School 
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Multiplication Tables Check and TTRS Workshop – Tuesday 24th January, 2.30pm.  
 
Parent/carer name attending: _____________________________________________      
 
Child’s name: ________________________       Child’s Class: ____________ 
 
I wish for the above parent/carers to attend the Multiplication Tables Check workshop on Tuesday 
24th January between 2.30pm – 3.15pm.  
 
 
Signed __________________________________   Date ____________________ 
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